
2nd Annual CBMS AVID College and Career Fair 	
  

The 2nd annual CBMS AVID College and Career fair will be 
held in the afternoon on Friday December, 5, 2014. Students will have an 
opportunity to meet with professionals from various careers, as well as visit college 
booths presented by 7th and 8th grade AVID students.	
  

We would like for the career fair to be anchored by our own community and 
parent base in the Cedar Bluff area.	
  With the variety of business and career 
opportunities represented by CBMS parents, our students would greatly benefit 
from their expertise and willingness to share information. If a CBMS parent or 
community member would like to participate in the College and Career Fair, please 
call Aimee Bridges at 865-539-7899 or e-mail aimee.bridges@knoxschools.org	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  


